
HAMSHACK NEWS for the month of October

We return towinter hours on October 3rd!
The shack will open Noon-4 PM Tuesday - Saturday.

Watch our website for classes – we will begin planning and
scheduling classes in October. We have some new classeswe
are planning to add to our offerings.

The HamShack also hosts Ham Radio Exams on the 3rd Saturday of
the month. Call David Morrill 623-680-5011 to pre-register for your
exam. It’s a good time to upgrade to General or Extra!

Check our website (westvalleyhamshack.com) for updates. And
don't forget to check out our "SURPLUS Sales" and
“Calendar of Events”. If interested in any Sale item, contact Gary K8BKB:
269-501-3898 or email: garyfranklin9@gmail.com.

~ Krissy, KI7GJJ

http://westvalleyhamshack.com

